
                                                                                                     ITEM # ___20__ 
DATE: 08-14-12 

 
COUNCIL ACTION FORM 

 
SUBJECT:   FY 2011/12 POWER PLANT BREAKER MAINTENANCE CONTRACT  

 
BACKGROUND 
 
On January 24, 2012, City Council awarded a contract with Tri-City Electric Company of 
Iowa to provide breaker maintenance for the Power Plant for the FY 2011/12. The 
amount budgeted for this contract was expenditures not to exceed $127,500.   
 
All of the work included in this contract has now been completed. The total contract 
amount for work performed was $17,048.31. Less breaker maintenance work than 
anticipated was accomplished due to higher priority projects at the Plant. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
 
1) Accept completion of the contract for the FY 2011/12 Power Plant Breaker and 

Relay Maintenance with Tri-City Electric Company of Iowa at a total cost of 
$17,048.31 and make final payment to the contractor. 

 
2) Delay acceptance of this contract. 
 
MANAGER’S RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
The contractor for the Power Plant Breaker and Relay Maintenance services contract 
has completed all of the work for the FY2011/2012 period. A certificate of completion 
has been filled out for this work, and the City is legally required to make final payment to 
the contractor.  
 
Therefore, it is the recommendation of the City Manager that the City Council adopt 
Alternative No. 1 as stated above. 
 


